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Well done Maddie! 

We want to say a huge congratulations to Maddie H in Year 7 
who is a keen paddler and has recently been accepted for the 
Regional Talent Academy (RTA) in London.  Maddie started 
canoeing with Frome Canoe club at the age of 8 and has 
progressed through the four divisions to division one.   

Yr 6 Numeracy workshop 

It was lovely to see so many parents and pupils at our Year 6 Numeracy workshop on 
Tuesday.  During the evening we looked at some of the most important calculation 
methods that we use for arithmetic – including those for multiplication, division, 
fractions and percentages.  Hopefully this will enable parents to support their 
children at home. 

There will be a SATs information evening on Tuesday  10 March from 6 -7pm.  All 
Year 6 parents and pupils are welcome to attend. 

Parent Survey 

Please take a moment to complete our current Parent Survey.  It can be found on our 
website under Parents or by following the link below. 

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/parent-survey  

Can you help? 
As you may know our Year 6 pupils will soon be sitting the practice SATs 
tests. With such a large group, the help offered by volunteers will be crucial 
to best support the children with their tests.  Volunteers are needed to help 
with reading and supervision of the pupils.  If you can spare us any time 
during the week of 9 March, please contact the school as soon as possible as 
prior to being accepted as a volunteer, we will need to meet with you to 
discuss the next steps. 

Reminder for Year 8 Parents and carers 
Options Evening at Frome College 

 5:00pm - 7:30pm on Thursday 13 Feb. 
Talks in the Merlin at 5:00pm and 6:00pm.   

Parents should sign in at the Merlin Foyer when they arrive to collect 
their maps and confirm they have received their Options Portal login 

details. 

https://selwood.somerset.sch.uk/parents/parent-survey


Feb  
 

10/11 
 
Year 6 Parents Evening 

13 Year 8 Options Evening, Frome 
College, 5pm 

14 Term 3 ends, 3.10pm 

24 Term 4 begins, 8.40am 

26 PTA meeting, 7pm, Cordero 
Lounge  

27 - 3  Book Fair in the Library 

Mar  

2/3 Yr 5 Parents Evening 

6 Superschools 

Frome Library children’s book group 
February is the launch of the Chatterbooks children’s book group for children 

aged 7 to 9 
The book group is free and anyone can join, you don’t need to be a confident reader. 
The first session is at 11am to 12pm on Saturday 15 February. 
The theme is pirates. Children aged 8 or over can stay on their own if they want to. 
Children aged 7 to 8 need a grown-up to stay with them. 

SIGN UP AT THE ENQUIRY DESK OR ON THE DAY 

Frome Town Council Rangers need help to 
plant 1300 trees at Birchill and Weylands 
on Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 February 
to help combat climate change and 
encourage wildlife.  For more information 
and to book your place please see the link 
below. 

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk
/wild-about-trees-news/  

Rotary Public Speaking 
Competition 

Two teams of Year 8 pupils 
were keen to enter the 
Rotary Club Public Speaking 
competition: Katie B, Liam B 
and Abigail W (not 
pictured) who wrote and 
performed an excellent, 
interesting debate about 
the Cross-breeding of 
animals.  Secondly, Leah L, 
Rebecca T and Niamh F 

were inspired to write and present an emotional debate about ‘ the need to establish equality for all 
in 2020.’ Both teams performed very proudly and with formal speaking skills. Very well done. 

Football is thriving at Selwood! 
Year 5 football Festival 
Three Year 5 teams travelled to Millfield Prep school on 
the 15 January.  Each team enjoyed playing three games of 
football, where the focus was not on the final score, but 
having fun and meeting new people.  After the game, 
Selwood pupils enjoyed sitting down to eat a hot meal with 
their Millfield Prep counterparts to get to know them 
better. 
Aaliyah was voted player of the tournament for her 
outstanding performance as a goal keeper.  All Selwood players behaved impeccably and were 

excellent ambassadors for our school.  Players from both 
schools are pictured above. 
Year 6 Football 
On the 23 January, the Year 6 football teams hosted Millfield 
Prep on the 3G pitch under flood lights. Both Selwood teams 
secured convincing wins against strong opposition, with Selwood 
Rovers winning 3-1 and Selwood United an equally impressive 3-0 
victory. Players of the match went to Danny, for his outstanding 
work rate through the whole game, and to Callum for his hat 
trick! 

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/wild-about-trees-news/
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